
Thurs Jan 24 
Noon Verse-by-Verse 
Bible study 
7:30pm AA meeting 

8:00pm Zumba 
 

Fri Jan 25 

7:00pm FLW Basketball 

7:00pm Fountain of  

Living Water (FLW) 
 
Sat Jan 26 

Noon Open Library at 
La Casita 

 
Sun Jan 27 

9:30am Worship 

10:45am Sunday School 
11:00am Coffee and 
Conversation 
ANNUAL MEETING 

4:00pm FLW (Fountain 
of Living Water) 

 
Mon Jan 28 

9:00am First Aid/CPR 
Class 

Noon Staff Meeting 
5:30 Basketball 
7:00pm Thorsmen re-
hearsal 

8:00pm Zumba 

 
Tues Jan 29 

9:00am Tuesday Crew 
6:30pm Festival Chorale 
rehearsal 
7:00pm FLW (Fountain 
of Living Water 

 
Wed Jan 30 

9:00am Rosemallers 

11:00am Open Library 
at La Casita 
11:00am Pastor’s Study 
Group 
6:00pm Bell Choir re-
hearsal 
7:00pm Vocal Choir re-
hearsal 

8:00pm Zumba 

 
Thurs Jan 31 

Noon Verse-by-Verse 
Bible study 
7:30pm AA Meeting 

8:00pm Zumba 

 
Fri Feb 1 

7:00pm FLW (Fountain 
of Living Water 

7:00pm FLW Basketball 

 
Sat Feb 2 

2:00pm Wedding Recep-
tion 

 
Sun Feb 3 

9:30am Worship 

10:45am Sunday School 
11:00am Coffee and 
Conversation 

4:00pm FLW (Fountain 
of Living Water) 

 
Mon Feb 4 

Noon Staff Meeting 

5:30 Basketball 
7:00pm Thorsmen re-
hearsal 
8:00pm Zumba 

 

 

 

Events this Week and Beyond! 
Pastor Karl Hester is covering 

pastoral calls for Pastor Patricia 
until her return on Monday, 

January 28th. 

He can be reached at: 

(503) 953-5164 
Christ the Good Shepherd  

(503) 363-3726  Cell 

 

 

February FLY Youth 

Group will be at Camp 

Lutherwood! 

When: Friday February 

8th- Saturday 9th 

 

Meet at Christ the Good Shepherd at 4:30 pm 

Return Saturday around 5 pm 

What will we be doing? 

We will be playing games, doing Group Initiative Chal-

lenges, having a bible study, sharing in communion, 

and eating s’mores! 

What to bring? 

Bring sleeping bags, pillows, pjs, clothes that are not 

fancy, good shoes, a bible, and a good attitude! Also 

bring any card game that you would like to play in the 

lodge. 

 

We ask that each kid bring $50 to help with the cost of 

the trip. Please talk to your Pastor if this is something 

that will not work for your family.  

 

RSVP to Sarah or Pastor Patricia by January 28th if you 

can make it! 

Sarah – 503-884-6860 

Pastor Patricia-503-510-9976 

https://www.google.com/search?q=christ+the+good+shepherd+lutheran+church&rlz=1C1CHZL_enUS703US703&oq=chist+the+good+sh&aqs=chrome.2.69i57j0l5.3543j0j7&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8


Sunday Servants 1-27-19 

Worship Assistant: 

Jeff Ruscoe 

Lector:  
Erick Nyquist 

Communion Assistant: 

Erick Nyquist 

Acolyte:  TBD 
 

 

Ushers for January: 
Steve and Naomi Tweet 

 

Sunday Servants 2-3-19 

Worship Assistant: 
Doug Odell 

Lector: 

Lorraine Odell 

Communion Assistant: 
Lorraine Odell 
Acolyte:  TBD 

 
Usher for February: 

Jack Ruscoe 

Are you looking to re-home 
your 

under used BBQ?  We had 
one that wore out last 

year. 

Please let the office know if 
this is a donation you 

would be willing to make!  
Thanks! 

Interfaith Advocacy Day 2019 
Monday, March 4, 2019 

9:00am to 4:00pm 

Registration, morning session and 
lunch at St. Mark Lutheran Church. 

Afternoon session at the Oregon State 

Capitol. 

There is strength in knowledge and 
strength in numbers!  Join with others 
from around the state in “Raising Di-

verse Voices of Faith to Strengthen Or-
egon Communities”. 

Please pick up a flyer in the Narthex.  

Registration is due by February 25th! 

Brown bag snacks 

Every Friday we will be giving Brown Bag snacks to Washington Ele-
mentary school.  Snacks are for homeless children to give them some-
thing to eat over the weekend. We are now have 30 children that we 
are providing for.  

Please talk to Suzanne Stephen or Gae Nichols for more information. 
Here is a list of snacks that would be good for the kids: 

Granola bars, Pretzels, Peanut butter crackers, Cheese crack-
ers, Trail mix, Rice crispy treats, Fruit cups, 100% fruit juice, 
Gold fish crackers, Fruit snacks 

All of the snacks must be individually wrapped. Thank you for 
helping our local school! 

INTERFAITH HOSPITALITY 

NETWORK VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 

We will be hosting 4 families con-

sisting of 6 adults and 8 children 

beginning Sunday, February 24th.  

Please let Doug Odell know if 

you’re available to help out. 

ANNUAL MEETING 

TODAY AFTERT WORSHIP! 

Annual Report books are in the 

Narthex for your review. 


